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“The World is waiting for YOUR  
words” ~ Arvee Robinson 

February 2021. 
 
TO CLUB CHAIRPERSON JUNIOR PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION 
Thank you once again for taking on this important job. 
 
If your Club has not yet participated in this project yet – GET ON BOARD TODAY!  It is well 
worth the effort to get your Club involved in this project and involved with the Youth of your 
Community. 
 
CLUB REGISTRATION – IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT YOU RETURN THE ANNUAL 
REGISTRATION FORM & PAYMENT!   FORM & PAYMENT!  You will find this form on the V6 
website. 
 

Registration is due by the 1st May 2021. 
 

PRESENTATION OF SPEECHES – Students should present their speeches from the floor or 
stage without the use of: 
 

• Props, photos or slideshows during their speech. 

• Lecterns – this allows for judges to see the student clearly – we encourage students to use 
palm cards instead of large sheets of paper. 

• Microphones – are allowed. BUT not all schools/Clubs/Zones will use one. – It is not 
necessary to use one if you don’t have access to one.  Students should still be encouraged to 
use a loud, clear voice when speaking.  A microphone will be used at the District Final. 

 
SCHOOL INFORMATION – The 2021 School Information sheet is attached (in PDF format ready 
for printing) and it includes the topics for this year.  Everything you need to run your competition 
is located on the V6 website – including all the certificates, judging sheets, etc.  There is also a flyer 
available for printing. 
 
If you have queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or email. 
Looking forward to another great year with Junior Public Speaking. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lion Margaret Poels, 
District Junior Public Speaking Chairperson, 
Phone: 0417 139 828, 
Email: lionsjuniorpublicspeaking@gmail.com 
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